Vacant Self-Insured Employers Board Position

The Board for the Administration of the Subsequent Injury Account for Self-Insured Employers
is looking for new members and currently has openings.

Members are appointed by the Governor and hold a 2-year term commencing on July 1 of each
odd numbered year. The members of the Board serve without compensation. Typically, the
Board meets once per month to decide claims for reimbursement according to criteria set out in
the statutes and regulations and to discuss other Board related issues.

In order to serve on the Self-Insured Employers Board, one must be employed by an entity who
meets the self-insured criteria set forth in NRS 616A.305.

Anyone interested in applying for membership can find the application forms at http://
gov.nv.gov/Board/Application/. If appointed, the Governor will send a letter indicating the
applicant’s appointment dates.

For questions, please email the Boards and Commissions office at boards@gov.nv.gov.
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